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Dear Members and F & B colleagues

| am pleased to announce that a slightly expanded 34" F & B Sub-Committee has been
formed with the following members:

Food and Beverage Sub-Committee
Chairman Mr. Chiang Sheung Yee Anthony

Vice-Chairman | Mr. Chan King Tak Kenneth
Vice-Chairman | Mr. Chan Wai Yiu Thomas
Mr. Cheung Sun Kit Danny
Mr. Lo Wing Man Larry

Mr. Kuk Tai Wai David

Mr. Cheng Wing On Michael
Mr. Li Ho Ming Jonathan
Mr. Ng Chi Chung Fred

Ms. Yu Ka Yue Elizabeth

Mr. Kwok Karbo Larry
I managed the first reform of lowering substantially the average age of the Sub-
Committee members with the intent of receiving views also from younger members
and preparing for their future participation in the Club’s F & B affairs.

I also take this opportunity to thank Mr. Tony Tai Shiu Ting for his important
contribution to and leadership of the Sub-Committee over many years especially
during the hard time in the Covid years.

Riding on the foundation of the F & B Sub-Committee, the new Sub-Committee plans
to take a more transparent and advanced thinking approach instead of keeping
members guessing and making changes only after being confirmed with comments.

The new Sub-Committee will have its first meeting before the end of this year but as
special F & B services for the Winter Solstice festival, Christmas and New Year have
been planned, those services remain unchanged.

Lastly, the Sub-Committee welcomes suggestions from members and colleagues
through the usual channels or direct notification to any of our Assistant General
Managers, the 2 Vice Chairmen or myself for more timely handling and response.

| look forward to your continued support to our F & B services.

Sincerely,

Anthony Sheung Yee Chiang

Chairman of F & B Sub-Committee qwd'
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